
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

The staff at Brabin’s Endowed warmly invite you to 
attend our open day on: 

 

Friday 11th October 2024 
1.30pm – 6pm 

 

Alternatively, we are happy to make individual appointments to  
show prospective children and parents around our school.  

Please contact the school office to arrange a mutually convenient meeting time.  

 

Brabin’s Endowed School 
& Pre-School  

Longridge Road, Chipping, Preston PR3 2QD 

 

 

 
 
 

“Pupils thrive in this welcoming and friendly school. They are proud to 
be part of the learning community. Pupils show genuine warmth and care 

to each other and towards staff. They are happy and safe.”  
Ofsted – Outstanding June 2024 

 

 

01995 61596       head@brabins.lancs.sch.uk 

www.brabinsendowed.co.uk 

Open Day 

Learning together, memories forever… 


